
January 8 - January 10: Color and Shape Review

January 15 - January 17: Number Review

January 22 - January 24: Winter Weather

January 29 - January 31: Outer Space Week

Salem Lutheran Pre-School
January 2024 Newsletter

Three-Year-Olds
Welcome  back  to  school!  I  hope  everyone  had  a  wonderful  and  healthy  holiday  break. We’re  
very  excited  to  be  back  in  the  classroom  with  the  children. Thank you to everyone who helped 
with parent helper, snacks, parties and also bringing cookies for the Christmas program. Thank you 
for all of the personal Christmas gifts. January brings us a busy month. We will be having a lot of 
fun themes for our weeks and doing some neat projects. The new parent helper dates for 2024 are 
posted outside the classroom. Please sign up whenever you can.

a Cut  and  glue  to  make  a  colorful  shape  collage.
a Paint at the easel.
a Listen to a fun song about colors.

a Play games and have activities with numbers.
a Make a lady bug.
a Review our numbers with candy! 

a Make a snowman and play a game with mittens.
a We may even have an indoor snowball fight!
a Read neat books about snowmen.
a Learn a fun song about a chubby snowman.

a We will talk about astronauts, planets, the sun and the moon. 
a We will make a rocket as well as the earth.
a We will learn a fun fingerplay about rockets. 

Parent To Dos
1 Show and Tell will be on 
Wednesday, January 10. 
Children should bring one of 
their favorite Christmas gifts 
for Show and Tell. 

Parent To Dos
1 There is no school on 
Monday, January 15 in 
observance of Martin Luther 
King.



NEWS & REMINDERS

SNACKS

January Birthdays

January 8: Molly McIntyre (Colors/Shapes)

January 16: Brittany Pinneo (Numbers)

January 22: Emily Ensign (Winter Weather)

January 29: Danielle Stoetzer (Outer Space)

1 We will be starting our enrollment for the fall classes this month. Soon, I will be handing out 
the packets for the next school year so you will be able to get the class you want. If you have any 
friends who are interested, please tell them to call me (309) 688-9212. Thanks.

1 Reminder: There is no school on Monday, January 15, due to Martin Luther King’s Birthday.

1 Please remember to pay your tuition for January.

1 Did you know you can see this newsletter on Salem’s website? Check it out!  
Go to www.salemofpeoria.com. Also check us out on Facebook.

Olivia Humke — January 9


